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I oppose this proposed bill. I live in Representative Pham's district and am dismayed 

by her sponsorship of this bill. I support investment in clean, safe shelter for the 

unhoused in our community. Our public spaces, however, do not provide the 

necessary amenities for shelter. This bill doesn't address any root causes of 

homelessness; it only cements the status quo. 


